
 

 
 

Y5/6: 91.1% Below  

Y3/4: 97.3% Well done  

Y1/2: 96.3% Just below   

Reception: 85% Well 

below 

 

This week’s whole school 

attendance: 

94%  

   

Yearly school attendance 

to date:         96.7% 

Well done! 

 

Target: 96.6% - 

Expected Standard for all 

schools. 

Poor attendance impacts 

negatively on your child’s 

potential and life chances. 

Dear Parents, Welcome to this week’s news…….. 

CALLING ALL MUMS, DADS, AUNTIES, UNCLES, GRANDMAS, GRANDADS, BROTHERS, SISTERS… 

 

Challenge…When was the last time you dared yourself to do something different? When was the last time you 

challenged yourself to leave your comfort zone? 

 

Resilience… When was the last time you showed the ability to sustain prolonged physical and mental effort? 

When did you last use the motto “If at first you don’t succeed, then try, try again?” 

 

Kindness… When was the last time you demonstrated a random act of kindness to another human being? When 

did you last put someone else’s needs before your own? 

 

Well, your lovely children in Year 5 and 6 displayed all of these admirable qualities (as well as many more) 

during their three-day visit to Robinwood. Every single child showed their true potential during our stay in the 

Cumbrian wilderness. They did themselves and the school proud with their dynamic, go=getting approach to 

the challenges they tackled. From learning to canoe amongst the ducks in the driving rain, to solving problems 

to avoid the piranhas being unleashed, our pupils displayed drive, determination and stick- ability.  

 

We are so proud of each and every one of them (some of who had never spent a night away from home before) 

and hope that they all gained some invaluable memories and experiences. We hope they also told you how 

amazing the food was! The staff certainly enjoyed it!  Thank you so much for trusting us with your children- 

they are a credit to you all and we can’t wait to return to Robinwood next year…Watch this space! 

  

 

 

 

Important dates 

Tuesday 11th Dec EYFS/KS1 Xmas performance 

@10am & KS2 performance 1.30pm 

Wednesday 12th December KS2 performance @ 6pm 

Thursday 13th December 2 Year olds and Nursery 

Carols Around the Tree  

Friday 21st December Christingle and Carol service 

starts at 1pm – All welcome 

 

Head Teacher’s Awards: For outstanding attitude 

– Well done! 

 Ivy Wood – Mrs Jones  

 Ocean Harrison– Miss Stonehouse 

 Lennon Batey-Mr Fairbridge 

Summer Kilburn – Mrs Crame 

Caitlyn Owens – Mrs Norris 

Leon Brown – Mrs Thornton 

Citizenship- Abigail Dennis 

 

 

 

Working together to be the best we can be 

 

23.11.18  
  

 
 

Holidays are coming! 

As the festive season is fast approaching, we are       accepting 

donations of raffle and tombola prizes for our Christmas Craft 

Fayre on Monday 10th December.  If you have any items for raffle 

prizes or any unwanted gifts for the tombola, please send them to 

school with your child.  Any donations will be warmly received! 

Thank you  

 
One of the stalls this year will be selling home-made wreaths. The 

wreaths will be approx. £8 and here is a sneak preview at what 

they look like. They have been made by a young child that lives in 

our village. 

  

 


